
 

 

 

May 10, 2024  

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairman       Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee    House Appropriations Committee   

H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro  

 

I am requesting funding for the White Hall Expansion Project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is Wright State University, located at 3640 Colonel Glenn Hwy., 

Dayton, OH, 45435. 

 

This project will provide for capital improvements to Wright State University’s White Hall 

facilities to expand lecture halls and hands-on learning centers for STEM and other in-demand 

job programs.  

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(4).  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. 

 

 

      Sincerely,  

      

 
 
 

      Michael R. Turner (OH-10) 

      Member of Congress  

 

 


